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How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear friends and family,
Summer is here and with it has come a change of 
schedule for us. In early June, we celebrated the gradu-
ation of another group of Bible schoolers. It was a 
special, tender time for the kids and their families. 
Pray with us that God would raise up another group 
for this coming year. The homeschool kids have also 
wrapped up their classes for the end of the school year. 
We are thankful for how well they are doing and the 
difference in character we are already seeing in them 
versus their companions in the church. 

Despite the fact that we have finished up these respon-
sibilities for the year, our schedule is no less full! Just 
about every weekend is packed with activities, and 
Justo is using the quieter days midweek to catch up 
on some much needed paperwork/organization. Our 
weekly discipleship one-on-one also continues. We are 
fitting in more one-time ministry events as well. 

Justo was part of a group of fathers and sons who took 
a retreat to the jungle the last weekend in June. Since 
our sons are too little to go, Justo “adopted” one of 
the young men from the church. The trip was quite 
adventurous, with excellent teaching, fellowship, and 
camaraderie. We praise the Lord for the safety He gave 
the group. From snakes to mudslides, you never know 
what you will encounter in the Amazon jungle!

Praises
• Praise for safety and the excel-
lent time with the men’s retreat in 
the jungle.
• Praise for the good health over 
the last few months.
• Praise for the help Emma Twedt 
has been to our family.
Prayer Requests
• Pray for a new group of kids to 
attend the Bible school this next 
year.
• Pray for continued open doors of 
ministry for us.
• Pray for faithfulness for the kids 
we disciple.

Contact Information
pillmanfamily@gmail.com

http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake 
Blvd.

Minneapolis, MN 55441

We have found that Justo’s knowledge of computers, 
programming, and electricity has opened many new 

doors 
recent-
ly for 
min-
istry. 
He has 
had the 
oppor-
tunity 
to lec-
ture at 

a local 
university and is meeting with several new kids for 
mentoring and learning electronics. Justo welcomes 
these chances to share more about Jesus and challenge 
these young people in their faith.

Thank you for your faithfulness in uplifting us before 
the throne of mercy!
Love in Christ,

Justo, Tricia, & family

The Bible school kids at graduation (with some friends)

The men’s retreat in the jungle!
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